
We hope you are all well and enjoying the Summer

sunshine.

 We would like to say a huge thank you  to

everyone who attended the launch of the new

Kirklees Action Network.

This meeting takes over from the old Partnership

Board . It brings a place for people with  learning

disabilities, carers and staff  to come together to

make things better locally .

Another huge thank you to everyone who

supported this years Learning Disability Week . Our

It's My Health event and our Picnic in the Park

brought people together again, some for the first

time in nearly three years.

The funding for these events is raised through the

work of our amazing Learning Disability Champions

and from a donation from Huddersfield LIons.
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Here are our 2022 meeting dates , we are still limited to 25

people per meeting so please make sure you book.

 
Huddersfield  
18th August

29th September
 10th November 

16th December - Xmas
Party



 




Dewsbury
25th August

13th October
17th November

22nd December- Xmas
Party






 




OUR KIN MEETINGS 

sarah.roberts@cloverleafadvocacy.co.uk

07710020235 
 

We look forward to seeing you all there!



At our last KIN Meeting in Huddersfield Locala came
and did a looking after your teeth session. All our
members got a free toothbrush and toothpaste.



Our next meetings are in August we have some
people visiting to tell us about new projects in

Kirklees.




